Town of Corinth Public Hearing
PHA Plan for 2025
Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program
December 12, 2024

The board of the Town of Corinth will hold a public hearing on Thursday
December 12, 2024 @ 6:00pm at 600 Palmer Avenue Corinth NY 12822 for
the purpose of receiving comments from the public on the proposed PHA
Plan for 2025 for the Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program.

Copies of the PHA Plan and all supporting documentation are available for
review by the public at the following locations:

Town of Corinth
600 Palmer Avenue
Corinth, NY 12822

or
JEM, Inc.

57 Phila Street
Saratoga Springs, NY 12866
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